
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Mike Land, City Manager 

Date: December 8, 2020 

Re: 2021 Legislative Priorities for the 87th Regular Legislative Session 
 
 

 
Over the year, Council has discussed various subjects to be included in the 2021 Legislative 
Priorities document to be used during the upcoming legislative session. The attached 
document reflects many items carried from the 2019 Priorities List with a particular focus on 
the items pressing Coppell today. 


